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This weekend the 14th Copper Dog 150 is being held.

The race starts in downtown Calumet on the evening of Friday,
March 3, 2023. The dog sled teams will get to Eagle Harbor in
the evening. Then on Saturday, March 4, 2023, the teams will
race from Eagle Harbor to Copper Harbor. And on Sunday, March 5,
2023, from Copper Harbor to Eagle Harbor. This is for the 150-
race. The event also has 3 other races this year, the 80, 30,
and new this year, the 15.

Dates: March 3-5, 2023

You can watch the CopperDog starts and finishes live using Zoom
(new this year) or Facebook Live.

We are one of the supporting partners of the event, as we
believe in what the event stands for, and that it supports
outdoor activities in the Kewenaw.
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